
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 24, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

My name is Fernando Diaz, owner of Evolve Communications based in the Bay Area, California and I am writing 

this letter in support of Mr. Sahil Kotak.  

 

I first came to know Sahil in November 2016 when I was in search of a web developer to help me build a website 

for my new marketing business Evolve Communications. Sahil included samples of his portfolio in his 

advertisement and based on the quality of his work I immediately knew he would be a great choice for me. His 

work included modern, functional and dynamic websites that I felt would help me communicate with my 

customer base.  

 

Sahil immediately got to work and developed an incredible website for me that considered all of my request and 

exceeded my expectations in every way. I was very proud of the website and used it as the base to build my 

customer portfolio.  

 

In fact, I was so impressed that I decided to continue working with Sahil as I obtained new clients and was able 

to work with him to build many websites in the field of healthcare and public health. I am certain that Sahil’s 

worked has helped many underserved populations receive healthcare information through an excellent website 

experience.  

 

Sahil has always been responsive to my requests and no matter what issue or problem I need to solve with our 

websites, he always has a solution. Sahil is also very friendly and has a great customer service attitude and I 

would recommend anyone who needs professional web development work to consider Sahil as their partner.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Fernando Diaz  

Owner  

Evolve Communications 

fernando@evolve-communications.com 

+1 (510) 221-1565 
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